
 

Opponent Testimony for Senate Bill 88 

Testifying as Opponent 

Dear Chair Roegner, Vice Chair Gavarone, Ranking Member Blackshear, and esteemed 

members of the Senate General Government Committee, 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 

I respectfully urge you to oppose Senate Bill 88. This bill raises serious concerns about racial 

discrimination, particularly toward Asian communities. It encourages social profiling and 

unfairly targets lawful immigrants, undermining the principles of equity and justice. 

Senate Bill 88 does not contribute meaningfully to national security. Instead, it threatens the 

well-being of our children, weakens community trust, and jeopardizes Ohio’s economic vitality. 

The bill creates unnecessary fear and division, turning what should be a policy matter into a 

broader community crisis. 

For these reasons, I strongly urge you to reject Senate Bill 88. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


